
While you've been away we've taken
advantage of this opportunity to
complete some maintenance works,
including our change areas, new air
conditioning system and saunas. 

HEALTH MATES RE-OPENS
MONDAY 29 JUNE

WHAT AREAS WILL BE AVAILABLE?

WILL CLASSES BE RUNNING?

We are super excited to announce that we will be re-opening on Monday 29 June and are
looking forward to helping you get back into a regular exercise routine.
 
There will be some changes to ensure everyone is kept safe and healthy. These measures
will include extra hygiene and safety precautions including sanitising stations at the gym
entry/exit, regular cleaning of hard surfaces and common touch points, plus social
distancing measures.  

HOW WILL PAYMENTS WORK?

WHAT IF I'M NOT READY TO COME BACK?

As always, placing your membership on
timehold will be an option. Please
remember, no debits will be charged in
June and we will be sending more
information regarding this soon.

Absolutely! We will be holding classes
within the club and in our carpark until
our studios are available mid July. Due to
Government restrictions, class sizes will
be capped at 10 people and a schedule
will be available online and on our app as
we get closer to re-opening.

Those on direct debit are currently not
being charged. We will communicate in
the coming weeks as to how the payment
structure will kick start in July.

We are so excited to be able to
welcome you all back soon.

Thank you for your continued
support during these times. Every

message of support has meant a lot
and helped us to stay positive.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

You will have full access to the cardio
equipment and main weights area. One
toilet will be available for use, or
alternatively you will be welcome to use
the bathrooms within Revesby Workers'
Club. Please note, no shower or locker
facilities will be available until 10 July
and some  areas will be cordoned off for
a short period until the works are
completed.

WHAT'S NEW?

WILL THERE BE OPERATIONAL CHANGES?

The safety of our members and staff are
paramount, so there will be changes in
accordance with Government
restrictions. This may vary over the
coming weeks, so we will provide more
information as we get closer to opening.


